
 

 

Bishop Philip McDevitt-Assembly 920 
Meeting Minutes   
 7-6-2012 

 
 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM.  There were 22 Sir Knights in attendance. 
 
Opening ceremonies were conducted by Faithful Navigator Paul Shellenberger. 
 
The minutes of the June 1, 2012 meeting were read and approved by voice vote. 
 
Comptroller’s Report: 
  Bills:    
  Income:    
SK Phipps motioned and SK Jahn seconded to pay the bills.  Motion approved on voice 
vote. 
 
Purser’s Report: 
  Checking:    
  Savings:    
 
Correspondence: 
  Thank you from the Wounded Warriors Project for our donation 
 
 
Old Business: 
  June 20th Prayer Rally attracted 200 people.  There were 7 speakers for 
the even. 
 
  Christmas in July gifts are coming in.  Pleasant Acres is on 7-14, and 
Misericordia Nursing Home is on 7-21. 
 
 
New Business: 
  July 29th is 5th Sunday.  Mass is at St. Mary’s Church at 9 AM.  Breakfast 
will follow at the Meadow Hill Restaurant on Rt. 124. 
 
  The Assembly is in need of a Father Friar. 
 
  The Assembly’s finances will be audited at the next meeting.  A motion to 
this effect was presented by SK Pickler and seconded by SK Jahn.  The motion passed 
by voice vote. 
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  The Assembly has a tentative budget.  Discussion ensued for potential 
places to trim expenditures.  Two possibilities mentioned are the commitment to the 
Wounded Warriors Project and the expenditure for the hospitality room at the 
Exemplification.  Any other place for a potential savings is to be proposed.   
 
  A discussion ensued on how to get greater visibility for the Assembly’s 
Color Corps.  There seems to be lots of opportunities for participation but the Color 
Corps has to be invited by the pastor of the church for each event.   
 
  Years ago, there was a December charity Ball sponsored by the Knights   
but for some reason it fell by the wayside.  The ideas was raised to see if there is 
interest in reestablishing it.   
 
  There was discussion on meeting with students at York Catholic HS to 
assess the level of interest in joining the Knights. 
 
  The movie “For Greater Glory” is available on DVD for about $13.00.   SK 
Pickler motioned and SK Fallon seconded the purchase of a DVD.  Investigations will be 
done regarding showing of the movie to the public. 
 
  On 10-6, there will be a Pro-Life Mass at St. Mary’s Church followed by a 
march to the Planned Parenthood Center. 
 
   
Color Corps: 
  The unit participated in 11 events contributing 311 man hours for the 
period 1-1-2012 to 6-30-2012.  The number for the year would be double that. 
 
  There is a Diocesan Pilgrimage to the National Cathedral in Washington, 
DC set for 9-29 
 
  There is also a possible trip to New Haven being outlined. 
 
 
Report of the Councils: 
  1530:  3rd Saturday meal and movie  
  6353:  200 club starting, membership blitz on August 25/26 
  10474:  Bingo every Tuesday night,  basket bingo at Alert fire house on  
              7-8-2012 
  10870:  Chicken bar-b-q on August 26,  no bar-b-q in July, Golf   
    tournament on 9-15 at Briarwood East 
  11872:  7-14-2012-Council golf outing. 
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Good of the Order: 



 

 

  Keep in our Prayers:  Father Louis, Cathy Liesman, Laura Koontz and 
family, Dorothy Fogle, John Milkusek, Lou and Eleanor Pioli 
 
  
  Next meeting August 3, 2012 at St. Joseph’s Church-EY.  Mass at 6 PM, 
social at 6:30 PM, meeting at 7 PM. 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
 
Chester Young 
 Faithful Scribe 
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